Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education
Procurement Management Service
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Bids and Awards Committee IV

SUBJECT : BID BULLETIN NO. 2

PROJECT : Procurement of Test Materials for 2022 Qualifying Examination in
Arabic Language and Islamic Studies (QEALIS)

PROJECT NO.: 2022-BEA2(001)-BIV-CB-004

DATE : June 29, 2022

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS

All concerned are hereby notified that the submission and opening of bids for the above-
said project scheduled on July 11, 2022 (Monday) shall be postponed until further notice.

This Bid Bulletin No. 2 is issued to serve as formal and official notice to all prospective
bidders and shall form an integral part of the Bidding Documents. s

All other provisions not herein modified shall remain in full force and effect.

For your information and guidance.

FOR THE BIDS AND AWARDS COGMMITTEE IV:

DIOSDA M. SAN ANTONIO
and BAC IV Chairperson

mmparcon | SBB2_2022-CB-004 Page 1 of 1
Room M-511, 5% Floor, Mabini Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 1600

Telephone No.: (02) 8633-9343; 8636-6542

Email Address: depedcentral.bacsecretariat@deped.gov.ph




